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The Opening Ceremony for the Educational Center in North Las Vegas was held on April 22nd.  

 

The newly renovated center was full of members and guests from the beginning to the end of the 

program.  

 

The program started with the sanctification by Rev. and Mrs. Doo and the ribbon cutting ceremony. Later, 

the Spanish choir interpreted couple of songs.  

 

 
 

The MC of the program, Claudelina Smith, introduced the Latino community Pastor John Arias who 

explained the vision and purpose of the center and encouraged everyone to participate in the activities.  

 

The program ended with the cake cutting ceremony and a group picture. After the program everyone 

stayed for dinner and conversation.  

 

The center will be open to the public from this week.  

 

Let's pray for the success of the Educational Center. 

 


